
 

May 3, 2023 

In Case You Missed It: April 2023 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) sent last month. To read any of 
the following notifications: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• April 3: In Case You Missed It: March 2023 Notification Summary 
• April 4: HPSM’s Doula Benefit Webinar Slides 
• April 12: Please Ensure Young HPSM Members Receive Immunizations This Month 
• April 19: Two-Factor Authentication Email Challenges 
• April 21: Children Needing Therapy Over Summer 
• April 26: Proposition 56 Payments For Developmental Screening Services 
• April 28: New Dental Benefits and Authorizations Update 
 
Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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